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July 21, 2025

Brittany Scott, Ph.D.

Clinical Reference Laboratory
8433 Quivira Road

Lenexa, KS 66215

Dear Dr. Scott:
[ am pleased to report to you that Clinical Reference Laboratory (CLR), Lenexa, KS has been

relicensed by the Maine Department of Health and Human Services as a Substance Use
Testing Laboratory effective 08/20/25 to 08/19/2026.

This license qualifies CLR to perform workplace substance of abuse testing under the
provisions of Title 26, MRSA, sub-chapter I1I-A.

This license is subject to annual renewal and requires satisfactory performance in proficiency
testing as defined in regulations in the above-mentioned law. Be advised, this department

must be notified of any changes in personnel, particularly the Director and Certifying
Officer(s).

This letter will serve to demonstrate your status as a licensed testing facility under Maine
law.

Please feel free to contact this office should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Samson Omole, Associate Director of Laboratory Operations
Health & Environmental Testing Laboratory

License # 128



